
 
Maths 2021- 22 Overview 

 

Aut 1 Aut 2 Spr 1 Spr 2 Sum 1 Sum 2 

Whole 
School 

Maths Meetings 

Mastery Maths (Reception and KS1) 

Parent Workshops  

Nursery  

Singing a range  
of number  
songs.  
 
To say number  
names to 5 in  
order. 
 
To know that  
time can be  
measured using  
days. 
 
To know that the  
last number said  
represents the  
total number of  
objects 
 
To show an  
awareness and  
name some 2d shapes in the 
environment 

To say number  
names to 10 in  
order. 
 
To know that a  
group of objects  
can also be  
represented by a  
number 
 
Singing a range of  
number songs.  
 
To know that the  
last number said  
represents the  
total number of  
objects 
 
To show an  
awareness and  
name some 2d shapes in the 
environment 

To create and  
repeat simple  
patterns.  
 
To subitise to 3.  
 
To know number  
order beyond 5  
when counting.  
 
To say number  
names to 10 in  
order.  
 
To be able to say  
number names  
forwards and  
backwards to 1 
 
To know that each  
object should only be counted 
once  
 
Explore 2D shapes 
 
Singing a range of  
number songs. 

To subitise to 4. 
 
To know  
number order  
beyond 5 when  
counting.  
 
To use the  
language of  
more and less  
to compare  
amounts. 
 
To know that  
numbers can be  
ordered. 
 
To be able to  
demonstrate  
through games  
and role play an  
understanding  
of positional  
language 
 
Singing a range of  
number songs. 

To subitise to 5.  
 
To remember the  
order in which  
things happen. 
 
 To say number  
names to 10 forwards and 
backwards 
 
To know that  
subtraction means  
taking an amount  
away from a group.  
 
To know that some  
shapes more  
appropriate than  
others when  
building.  
 
Explore 3D shapes 

To subitise to 5. 
 
To learn  
vocabulary  
linked to  
describing size  
and distance.  
 
To be able to  
say number  
names forwards  
and backwards  
to 15.  
 
To remember  
the order in  
which things  
happen.  
 
To count 1 to 1 objects 
accurately to 10 
 
Compare 2 quantities (use 
language such as more than 
,less than) 



 

 
To show an  
awareness and  
name some 3d shapes in the 
environment 

Reception 

To count up to  
10 objects with  
1:1 correspondence 
 
To match  
quantities to  
numerals 
 
To begin to  
recognise  
numbers  
automatically on  
a dice/card to 5. 
 
To say the  
number names  
to 10 in order.  
 
To recognise  
number to 10.  
 
To write  
numbers to 5,  
forming them  
correctly. 

To find the total of 2 groups of  
objects. 
 
To order numbers  
to 5. 
 
To identify 2D  
shapes and talk  
about their  
properties. 
 
To be able to  
count to 10  
independently. 
 
 To write  
numbers to 5,  
forming them  
correctly. 
To know that  
money can be used  
to buy items. 
 
To know that  
patterns are  
repeated designs.  
 

To order numbers  
to 10. 
 
To use money  
during role play  
activities to buy  
items.  
 
To begin to explore  
number bonds to 5.  
 
To be able to count to 15  
independently. 
 
Compare numbers, group of 
objects 
 
Add and subtract 1 (1 
more/less)  
 
To know the names of basic 2D 
shapes. To know that 2D 
shapes can have corners and 
side.  
To know the names of basic 3D 
shapes.  
Select, rotate and manipulate 
shapes to develop spatial 
reasoning skills. and use 
shapes-make models  
To understand and use a range 
of prepositions in everyday 
contexts.  
 

To use objects  
to solve addition  
and subtraction  
problems. 
 
To share  
objects between  
a group of  
people equally.  
 
To explore  
number bonds  
to 5. 
 
To be able to count to 15  
Independently 
 
To identify 3D  
shapes and talk  
about their  
properties. 
 
To know that  
addition  
involves  
combining two  
or more groups  
of objects.  
 
To know that  
subtraction  
involves  
removing an  
object from a  
group.  
 

To know that  
addition and  
subtraction  
problems can be  
solved by counting  
forwards or  
backwards on a  
number line.  
 
To explore  
number bonds  
to 10.  
 
To use rulers to  
measure length,  
scales to measure  
weight and  
jugs/containers to  
measure capacity.  
 
To know that the  
word ‘more’  
indicates that the  
group is getting  
larger. 
 
To know that the  
word ‘less’  
indicates that a  
group is getting  
smaller. 
 
To be able to  
count, order and  
recognise numbers  
to 20.  

To explore  
number bonds  
to 5 and 10. 
 
To know the  
names of some  
3D shapes.  
To know that  
3D shapes can  
have faces,  
vertices and  
edges. 
 
To know that  
addition  
involves  
combining  
groups of  
objects.  
 
To read number  
addition  
sentences.  
 
To be able to  
count, order  
and recognise  
numbers to 20 and above.  
 
 
To know that  
length, capacity and  
weight can all be  
measured. 
 



 

To be able to  
count, order and  
recognise  
numbers to 20.  
 
To use a  
number line to  
help solve  
simple addition  
and subtraction  
number  
problems 
 

To count forwards  
and backwards to  
20.  
 
To know that  
length, weight and  
capacity can be  
measured using  
standard units.  
 

Year 1 

 Reading, 
writing and 
counting 
numbers to 
100 

 Ordering 
numbers 

 Place Value 

 Addition and 
subtraction 

 

 Number 
bonds to 5, 6, 
7, 8, 9, 10 

 Inverse 
(Addition and 
subtraction) 

 

 2d/3d shapes 

 

 

 

 Number 
bonds to 5, 6, 
7, 8, 9, 10 

 Place value 

 1 step 
problems 

 Money  

 Time   

  Doubling and 
halving 

 Writing numbers 
in words 

 Measure- length 
& weight 

 Capacity  

 Position and 
direction  

 Fractions 

 Number 
sequences 

 Repeated 
patterns  

 Number 
bonds to 20 

 Multiplicatio
n 

 Division 

 4 operations 

 

 

Year 2 

 

 Number, 
ordering and 
comparing 
numbers 

 Time 

 Number 
bonds 
Addition and 
subtraction 

 Division 

 Multiplication  

 4 operations  

 Data handling 

 Fractions  

 Mental maths 

 4 operations 

  word 
problems 

 Mental maths 

 Rounding 
and 
comparing 
numbers 

 Estimation 



 

 

 Calendars 

 Counting in 
multiplies  

 Place Value 

 

facts to 
20/100 

 2d and 3d 
shapes 

 Money 

 Mental maths 

 

 

 

 Measure/ 
weighing 
Capacity  

 Mental maths 

 

 

  Time 

 

 

 2 step 
problems 


